
BRIDGNORTH TOWN COUNCIL BY-ELECTION 
[EAST WARD] 

 
 

Vacancy Caused by the  
Resignation of E LYNCH 

 
 
 
In accordance with The Local Government and Police and Crime 
Commissioner (Coronavirus) (Postponement of Elections and 
Referendums) (England and Wales) Regulations 2020, the vacancy in the 
office of councillor is, subject to further legislation, to be filled at the poll at 
the next ordinary election of Councillors which is due to be held on 6 May 
2021.  
 
 
Claire Porter  
Returning Officer  
 
Dated: 2 October 2020 


